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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. John F..Stolz
Operating Reactor. Branch No. 4
Division of Operating Reactors
United Staten Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

. Dear Mr. Stolz:

On October 3, 1983-(Serial No. 987) Toledo Edison responded to Mr. D. G.
Eisenhut's letter of February 8, 1983 (Log No. 1222) concerning Resolution
of TMI Action Item II.K.3.5 " Automatic Trip Reactor Coolant Pumps"
(Generic Letter 83-10). In that letter we planned to submit our report
for the raised loop unit two months after receipt of the report for the

.

lower loop units. The revisions by B&W on the applicable sections on the
raised configuration will take longer than originally planned. The
report for Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station Unit No. I will be submitted
by July 31, 1984.

Very truly yours,
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cc: DB-1 NRC Resident Inspector
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